DON'T WAIT!

Akron Public
Schools.

NOW
REGISTERING FOR

2018-19

Can’t make it to our open house?
That's okay! You may register at one of the following locations:

« Register here at school during regular building hours

« Register at APS central registration, located at
70 N. Broadway, Akron, OH 44308

(A checklist of items needed for registration is on the back of this ier.)
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Open to children who will be
at least 5 years old on or before Sept. 30.

Learn more and register for
the 2018 -19 academic year at our

open house *
hursday, April 26, 2018

_Times vary per school.
Check with your school office for detalils.

Enrollment and Registration
330.761.2810 | enrollment@apslearns.org

akronschools.com







